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From: Chris Wyatt <c2awyatt@cox.net>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 5:58 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Opposition to Bills H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, and H5891
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Dear Judiciary Members, I am a Rhode Island resident, and I would like my opposition to the 
following bills to be recorded: H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, and H5891.  
 
I am a law abiding gun owner who owns/uses AR-15 rifles for competition and self defense.  AR-15 
rifles are owned by millions of law abiding US citizens.  Per the RI and US constitutions these are 
protected arms.   The Heller decision by the US Supreme Court has confirmed that commonly owned 
arms that are used for lawful purposes can not be banned.    Bill H5436 would be unconstitutional if 
passed. 
 
 Sincerely, 
Christopher Wyatt 
10 Del Bonis Dr. 
West Kingston,RI 02892 


